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What’s changed?  

 

What’s changed?  

• Stage 1 of the PVGP was 

officially opened by 

Local MP Tony Pasin & 

Mayor Nickolls. 

 

• The traffic management 

solutions have now been 

installed in the RV 

parking area.  

 

PVGP SNAPSHOT 

What’s changed?  

• Stage 1 of the LTCP was 

officially opened by 

Local MP Tony Pasin & 

Mayor Nickolls. 

 

• The Stages 2 & 3 70% 

design was approved at 

the April Council meeting.  
 

LTCP SNAPSHOT 

  Stage 1 Official Opening Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

        
 

   Lameroo Town Centre Project (LTCP) 

    

 

 

 

   Lameroo Town Centre Project (LTCP) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Stage 1 

• Funded by $1m of 

Commonwealth Drought 

Funding.  

 

Stage 2 & 3 

• Funded by $2.25m of 

Commonwealth Building 

Better Regions Funding. 

• Council contribution of 

$750,000.  

 
Total Budget 

• $2m per project. 

 

FUNDING SNAPSHOT 

Pinnaroo Village Green Project (PVGP) 
 
 
 
 

Commercial Centres Revitalisation Project Funding  (CCRP) 

Stage 1 was funded by the Commonwealth Government Department of Industry, 

Innovation and Science (Commonwealth Drought Extension Programme).   

Stages 2 and 3 are funded by the Commonwealth Government Department of Industry, 

Science, Energy and Resources (Building Better Regions). 

 

Project Communications   

Visit Southern Mallee District Council’s Major Projects Website Page to stay up-to-date:  

https://www.southernmallee.sa.gov.au/your-council/major-projects 

 
 

The Pinnaroo Village Green Project Stages 2 & 3 100% detailed design has been 

approved by Council and is ready to go out to tender. Additional traffic management 

solutions were installed throughout the Pinnaroo RV parking area and access road prior 

to Easter. Early reports suggest the new signage, sleepers and bollards has helped to 

ensure the area is effectively utilised by visitors. 

 
 

 

 

 

Over the last month the plans for the Lameroo Town Centre Project Stages 2 & 3 
have continued to progress well with 70% detailed design approved at the April 
Council Meeting. The designers and engineers are now finalising the detailed 
documentation ready to go out to tender. The design for the community building is 
also continuing to progress with the initial construction drawings now developed. 
 
 
 
 

The official launch of Stage 1 of the Commercial Centre Revitalisation Project was held 
on Wednesday 27 April. Stage 1 of the Lameroo Town Centre Project was opened at 
1pm and it was great to see lots of children enjoying the new recreational spaces at the 
event. This was followed later in the afternoon in Pinnaroo by the official opening of 
Stage 1 of the Pinnaroo Village Green Project. 
 
At both events Local MP Tony Pasin and Mayor Nickolls made speeches thanking 
everyone who contributed to the projects and together they cut the ribbon to formalise 
the openings. The event provided a great opportunity to acknowledge how fortunate 
Council was in receiving the Commonwealth Drought Funding that made Stage 1 in 
both towns possible. A huge thank you to everyone that attended the events.  
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